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Lincoln High Newsletter
Memories of then!  News of now!

 
LTJG Marty Harms, son of Kathryn "Kat" (Hahn) Harms McKinney (65)
katmckinne@aol.com writes:
Mother, sisters, friends-
   Yet another group email, but I'm just dropping this only on those of you that might write me
while I'm gone.  Of course I can't say where and when we're going, but what I do know is that
this little trip should be a challenge for me both professionally and spiritually.  For the next six
months, I'll be living at work, taking some graduate credit courses, and leading the lay ministry
on board the TOLEDO. 
 

 
SSN 769 - USS Toledo

 
Any prayers and words of encouragement will be greatly appreciated.  We've got a great
group of Christian guys on board, but even the strong of heart grow weary at times. 
   I just want you to know that if you're on this mailing, I love you and appreciate you more than
words can express.  I look forward to coming home again in December and seeing as many of
you as possible.  May God bless 2004 for you, I'll see you in my thoughts and prayers.
Marty harmsmh@toledo.navy.mil  and mailing address: LTJG Martin Harms, USS TOLEDO (SSN
769) FPO AE 09588-2425  Ed note:  E-mail to our submarine fleet is restricted to small "text-only"
messages.  They only have a 3kb/sec capacity for receiving and sending on the net.  See:
http://berkutsystems.com/modified

 
Cary Winegarden (65) winegca@netzero.com writes:
 
Hi Everyone,

Just a little update on our class reunion and upcoming events. As most of you know, our 40th Lincoln
High School Class of '65 reunion is planned for Saturday, August 20, 2005 at The Ridges Country Club
and Golf Course located on Griffith Avenue in Wisconsin Rapids.
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We have tentatively set up a Golf Outing for Friday, August 19th. Chris Gorski has offered to set up an
event in which all classmates can participate regardless of skill or physical endurance!!

Friday Evening, August 19th is open for a possible Happy Hour event or maybe dinner at one on the local
establishments.

Saturday morning, August 20th, I hope to schedule a tour of "Old Lincoln" (now East Junior High). I think
it would be great to wander the halls of "Old" Lincoln and revisit so many of our memories!

If there is interest, we could also visit New Lincoln. It is quite a magnificent complex! Indoor pool, Theater
Auditorium, Sports Complex - the Works!

Saturday afternoon is open so far, maybe for all us to visit family and friends.

Saturday evening, we will have our Dinner, Entertainment and Dance. WE have tentatively set up a Buffet
style dinner with a twist. We will be gathering around the outdoor grills to cook our steaks, chicken, etc.,
and then return to the banquet room for our buffet dinner. I think this "cook out" would be a great mixer to
renew friendships and just mingle. We hope to have some form mixer events/entertainment during and/or
after our dinner. Then some form of entertainment with our cherished music from the 50's and 60's.
Should be fun!

I am going up to Rapids July 15th through July 21st. Kent and Judy (Hanneman)Vasby have been so kind
to set up a "mini reunion" at their house on Saturday, July 17th. I hope many of you can attend and we
can discuss old times and our upcoming reunion. I could use some input/suggestions.

Also, the Wisconsin Water Ski Show at Wazeecha is the same weekend, I think? And of course the
Vesper Firemen's Picnic is Sunday, who would ever miss that. I will be there! Ya all come on out.

Hope to see a few of you, it's been a long time.

Cary Winegarden, 40th reunion chairperson.

Editor's note:
 
The "Editor and Judy" will be hosting an open house/mini-reunion on Saturday, July 17th, for Cary and
"whomever" from the Class of 65 at their home at 4131 Weslan in Wis Rapids!   The Class of 65 reunion
in 2005 will be a topic for discussion!
Cary is the chairman for the 40th reunion!
 
When:  From 11:00 AM to around 7:00PM??  Judy has to pack and leave for Des Moines early Sunday!
 
Where:  2.1 miles east of 8th Street on Griffith (County Z) and turn right (south) on Weslan.  Park on the
front lawn or the "island" with all the mailboxes!
 
Beer, brats, burgers, tater salad & beans will be provided by the Editor and Judy!  Pepsi, Diet Pepsi, and
Mountain Dew provided.  If you want to drink something else, bring it!
 
If you'd like to bring an appetizer, salad, chips, dip, dessert thingy, whatever, it would be appreciated.
 
Ed: Would appreciate it if you would RSVP if you plan to attend!  Would like to know how many to
plan for!


